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THE 45TH SESSION OF THE WORKING GROUP ON UNIVERSAL   PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR)
KENYA’S STATEMENT ON CHINA


Thank you. Mr. President,

Kenya warmly welcomes the high-level distinguished delegation of the People’s Republic of China to this Cycle of UPR process and thanks them for their national report and its oral update.
Kenya attaches great importance to China and comment it for acceding to the convention abolishing forced labour and the Marrakesh Convention, and welcome the economic development cooperations programs including in Kenya.

We make the following recommendations for consideration: 

1. Continue to implement the Sustainable Development Goals (2030) and the policy of prioritizing conservation protection and natural restoration.

1. Continue to strengthen and improve the regulatory systems for food and drug safety measures.

We wish the delegation of China a very successful UPR process.


I thank you.
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